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Applications for the purchase of Gator Utility Vehicle 

Application (Internal) 

 

Name of Project Gator Utility Vehicle 

Lead Organisation SCC Local Services 

 

Total cost of 

Project 

Total Match Funding Total NF requested 

£20,800 £In kind re servicing £20,800 

Project Duration Start Date End Date 

On going October 2019  

 

The Project 

The first Gator, purchased via  last year’s budget has had a significant impact. The bins are now 

emptied to schedule and complaints/requests have decreased by 22%.  In addition to emptying bins 

it can also assist with small scale horticultural works and has also been used in parks and cemeteries 

and has enabled to access areas where larger vehicles were causing damage to the grass verges. 

Overall, the acquisition of the Gator has been a great success. With that in mind and following 

discussions at the last Board where Councillors suggested the purchase of a second vehicle, Place 

Services confirm the costs for purchasing a 2
nd

 Gator vehicle for Washington as detailed in the quote 

below - £15,100 plus £5,700 for snow clearance attachments (first option). Place Management agree 

to take on the servicing costs etc. as a match to this funding.   

 

The purchase of the vehicle will be subject to SCC Procurement procedures. This is likely to result in 

the ordering of the vehicle (dependent on receiving relevant quotes within the budget proposed) 

being implemented once the funding is available.  The LL Lloyd specification attached is one 

example/quote.  

 

Key Milestones 

Objectives and goals Forecast Dates 

Procurement and purchase of vehicle agreed October 2019 

Purchase of vehicle December 2019 

 



 



 
 
 

 
OFFICER RECOMMENDATION:  Approve   

 

 

 


